4 FORMER BALERNO CENTRE SITE, BALERNO STREET, DUNDEE

Reference is made to Article VII of the minute of meeting of the Social Work Committee on
21st August, 2006 wherein members approved the contract for the construction of the replacement for
Janet Brougham House for Older People upon the site of the former Balerno Centre.

The site is currently held on the Economic Development Account and approval to transfer to the Social
Work Account is now sought at a nil transfer value.

The Committee is recommended to approve the transfer.
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